
BROOKLYN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
PO BOX 171 

BROOKLYN, CT. 06234 
 
 
 
 

The Brooklyn Water Pollution Control Authority held a regular meeting on Wednesday, May 31,  2017 at 
the Clifford B. Green Bldg. on the following: 
 
Present:  David Fuss, Robert Kiley, Craig Dunlop, Derek Lindia, Robert Ross and Sherri A. Soucy 
 
Also Present:  Joseph Couture-Suez  
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Chairman David Fuss. 
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to approve meeting minutes from 4/26/17. Craig Dunlop seconded 
the motion.  All members in favor so voted.   
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to bring other business onto the agenda.  Derek Lindia seconded the 
motion.  All members in favor so voted. 
 
Joseph Couture reported to the commission that the impellor was ordered for Tatnic Road pump station 
and are waiting for it to come in.  Also the air release valves were looked at and a plan is going to be put 
together to address the issues with the valves. 
 
There was no executive session. 
 
The budget was reduced to $349,371.  The rates were discussed and they will be increased for the 
coming year.  Rates will be reviewed. 
 
There were no bills to be approved. 
 
A motion was made by Robert Kiley to adjourn at 8:15 PM.  Derek Lindia seconded the motion.  All 
members in favor, so voted. 
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